Antonia Hover

CORRESPONDENCE
11/16/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 12717-2021

From: Angie Calhoun

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:31 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence

Cc: Diane Hood

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20210010

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210010.

Angela Calhoun

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:23 AM

To: Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210010

From: Dave Mason <davemasonb6l@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 9:16 AM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Gulf Power rate hike

No one in Government listens to citizens, but my piece shall be said.

Gulf Power does not deserve another rate hike in 2021 as their mrates are too high now, Check their profits.

Dave Mason

7689 Marshall Road
Milton, F1. 32583
850-530-0948





